From: Paul Castro

To: Kelly Churney; Kathleen Ruderman
Subject: FW: Pamela and Wayne Garrison/212 South Ocean Blvd., PB FL 33480
Date: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 3:46:23 PM

Carriage House letter

From: Tom Bradford

Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 11:03 AM

To: Paul Castro <PCastro@TownofPalmBeach.com>

Subject: FW: Pamela and Wayne Garrison/212 South Ocean Blvd., PB FL 33480

FYI

From: Gail Coniglio
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 10:16 AM
To: Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Tom Bradford

<TIBradford@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Kirk Blouin <KBlouin@PalmBeachPolice.com>; Jay

Boodheshwar <JBoodheshwar@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: Fwd: Pamela and Wayne Garrison/212 South Ocean Blvd., PB FL 33480

FYI

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Pamela Garrison <pdpgarrison@aol.com>
Date: January 16, 2018 at 6:24:01 AM EST

To: mayor@townofpalmbeach.com
Subject: Pamela and Wayne Garrison/212 South Ocean Blvd., PB FL 33480

RE: the night club trying to open on So. County Road with no parking
available.

Wayne and | are adamantly apposed to the opening of a private night club
in our

neighborhood. This will not be a positive addition to our quiet, family
neighborhood.

Thank you for helping.
Pamela and Wayne Garrison
212 South Ocean Blvd.

Palm Beach, FL. 33480

479 236 4003 (cell #)

Please send confirmation of message received.
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